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Monday 20th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Year 3 Poetry Performance – Thursday 23rd November 

We are very proud to announce that Year Three will be performing poetry on Thursday 23rd November at 
9:15am and at 2:15pm. If you would like to order tickets, please go to Arbor School Shop and select your 
ticket/s. 

We have a limited number of tickets available due to space in the hall, therefore allocation will be first come first 

served basis. Each family is able to order a maximum of 2 tickets.  Please put in your request as soon as possible 

to avoid disappointment.   

If you do need to bring siblings to the performance then please be aware that children under the age of 3 

years old will be asked to sit on your lap. Year 3 pupils have worked very hard on their performance and we 

therefore ask that if young children are noisy during the show that you leave the hall for a short while to 

ensure that the performance is not interrupted.    

The children are very excited to perform their poetry to you. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jo Lalgie 
Assistant Head Teacher  
 


